
To: Board of Education 
 
From: David Cunningham, executive director, human resources/chief legal counsel 
 
Re: Vending Machines-Board Policy Committee Recommendation 
 
Date: December 7, 2017 
 
 
Background: 
The board’s policy committee has met and discussed the vending machine policy and is 
recommending it be amended. 
 
Policies Recommended for Amendment: 
DKA Vending Machines.  The existing policy does not include language pertaining to 
meeting federal nutrition requirements.  The committee has reviewed and adopted KASB 
language updating the policy to so it is clear the district will be in compliance. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
The Board Policy Committee recommends the review of the referenced policy.  Once the 
review is complete and any suggested changes are considered, the committee will 
submit the final recommendation for amendment at the January 8, 2018 board meeting. 
 
 
Motion: 
“I move that the Board of Education approve the review of the referenced policy for 
possible amendment at its January 8, 2018 meeting.” 
 

 

 


